Harrison, Karyn

From: Lasher, Sara
Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 5:43 PM
To: paul_kenney@nps.gov; Richard.shaw@nj.usda.gov; Carlo_Popolizio@fws.gov;

njhpo@dep.state.us; Dan.Saunders@dep.state.nj.us; Colleen.Keller@dep.nj.gov;
Ryan.Anderson@dep.nj.gov; dave.fanz@dep.nj.gov; Samuel.l.reynolds@usace.army.mil;
Jodi.m.mcdonald@usace.army.mil; James.w.haggerty@usace.army.mil;
Musumeci.grace@epa.gov; Karen.greene@noaa.gov; john.bullard@noaa.gov;
Megan.Jadrosich@fema.dhs.gov; Sharla.azizi@fema.dhs.gov; Michael.r.furda@hud.gov;
Jerri; chris.pettit@icfi.com; mpeters@co.bergen.nu.us; r-bolan@littleferrynj.org

Cc: Harrison, Karyn; DeVoe, Lauren; LeBlanc, Lauren; Blalock, Brad

Subject: Early Notice and Public Review of a Proposed Activity in a 100-Year Floodplain

Good Afternoon,

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP), on behalf the Department of Community Affairs
(DCA), is assisting with the Environmental Review portion of the Department of Housing and Urban Development’s
(HUD) Community Development Block Grant Disaster Relief Assistance Funding Program under 24 CFR Part 58 and
related laws and authorities including Executive Order 11988 for the following programs: Neighborhood and Community
Revitalization (NCR), Neighborhood Enhancement Program (NEP), Landlord Rental Repair Program (LRRP),
Reconstruction, Rehabilitation, Elevation and Mitigation (RREM), Stronger NJ Business Loan (SBL). As part of the
Environmental Review Process we are seeking your comment on the impact of the project to the floodplain.

Attached is the “Early Notice and Public Review of a Proposed Activity in a 100-Year Floodplain” for the following project
site published on December 3, 2014 in “The Record” and “El Diario”.

Application Location Municipality County | FIRM Panel Map Number | Effective Date Zone

ID

NCR39505 Lakeview Borough of Little Bergen | Panel 256 of | 34003C0256G | September 30, AE
Field Ferry 332 2005

The floodplain notices and maps are available for review and are posted on the Department of Community Affairs
website: http://www.nj.gov/dca/divisions/sandyrecovery/review/.

Please send any written comments that you may have concerning these projects to the New Jersey Department of
Community Affairs at the following address on or before December 19, 2014: New Jersey Department of Community
Affairs, 101 South Broad Street, PO Box 800, Trenton, NJ 08625-0800, Attention: Stacy Bonnaffons, Assistant
Commissioner, Sandy Recovery Division.

Comments may also be submitted via email at http://www.nj.gov/dca/divisions/sandyassistance.html.

Sara Lasher

URS Corporation

#2389 Flovida Blvd.
Baton Rouge, LA, 70206
(225) 922-5741 (direct)
(225) 922-5701 (fax)
sara.lasher@urs.com




This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you
receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this
information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies.



